

#### 12th March 2021 - Weekly Newsletter

#### Welcome back

It has been so wonderful to have all of the children back in school. We have missed them an awful lot. It has been lovely to see friendships continuing where they left off and children enjoying their learning. We are all very proud of their efforts this week because they really have worked so hard. Attendance this week has been excellent, and it would be nice to see this continue into the summer

# World Book Day

term.

As you can see by the photos the children had a fantastic time celebrating World Book Day. It was definitely worth the wait. The children have been taking part in book related activities all day. What a lovely way to end the week.

#### Wings of kindness

Thank you to everyone that has brought back the decorated feathers for the Wings of Kindness project. We have been stunned by the creativity of the children. It has also been very nice to read the kind words that children have written on the back of the feathers. Kindness is very much valued and promoted in our school. Well done everyone!

# Congratulations to this week's achievers:

### Awards for week ending 12-03-2021

	Kindness	Pupil of the week	Learner of the week
Class 1	James	Rossi	Charlotte
	Ridley	Harris	Creamer
Class 2	Brooklyn	Harvey-Jay	Sophia
	Lindsay	Wright	Graham
Class 3	Lucas	Robyn	Enna
	Hall	Dougall	Burke
Class 4	Cruz	Evie May	Blake
	Hope	Hall	Williams
Class 5	Jordan	Wade	Tyler
	Pearce	Wilson	Brown
Class 6	Lex	Cristian	Daniel
	Crawford	Stefanescu	Ross

A lovely selection of photographs from World Book Day in school (more available on our facebook page)









Thank you for using our one way system and wearing face coverings when dropping off and collecting children.

# Looking ahead

Friday 19<sup>th</sup> March Friday 26<sup>th</sup> March Monday 12<sup>th</sup> April

- Comic Relief Pyjama day in school £1 donation
- Break up for Easter Holidays
- School reopens for Summer term